Committee of Adjustment

From: Keegan McGrath

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 3:03 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: 60 Ontario St.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I'm writing to share my support for the proposed zoning changes at 60 Ontario to allow a coffee shop, barber and
convenience store. | live in the Ward on York Rd. | would love to have these businesses nearby. | could walk or bike there
with my son.

You don't really need much parking because it would serve the nearby community.
Thanks,

Keegan McGrath
346 York Road





